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Associate Vice Chancellor Business Affairs

Question and Answer Set 2
R637566
Arkansas Business Hall of Fame Videos RFP

Question 1:

Page 6 of the RFP that vendors must be licensed through the Collegiate Licensing Corporation and be currently licensed to carry the University of Arkansas logo. We are not currently licensed through the Collegiate Licensing Corporation. Would we be required to obtain such a license in order to perform this RFP work for the University of Arkansas?

 Answer 1:

The License Officer for the University of Arkansas is Michael Harris. 

He can be reached at the email address or phone number to find out how to become a licensed vendor. 
harrismr@uark.edu or 479/575-3517

Any vendor that is not currently licensed would need to become licensed if they were awarded as the successful vendor of the RFP.
Thank You,
Karen A. Walls
U of A Procurement

Fayetteville, AR 72701

321 Administration Building ∙ Fayetteville, Arkansas  72701 ∙ (479) 575-2551 ∙ (479) 575-4158

The University of Arkansas is an equal opportunity/affirmative action institution.
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